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*RECALL - STOP VEHICLE SALE NOTICE* 

FUEL SEEPAGE AT THE FUEL LEVEL SENSOR MOUNTING 

AREA AND FUEL PUMP MOUNTING AREA  

AFFECTED MODELS:  

2018, 2019, 2020 – 701 VITPILEN 

2019, 2020 – 701 SVARTPILEN 
 

RESTRICTIONS: AFFECTED MODELS ARE LINKED BY VIN IN 

HUSQVARNA DEALER.NET 
 

INITIAL INFORMATION:  

STOP VEHICLE SALE NOTICE: THE REMEDY FOR THIS RECALL IS NOT YET 
AVAILABLE.  YOU WILL RECEIVE ANOTHER TECHNICAL BULLETIN ON THIS 
TOPIC AS SOON AS THE RECALL REPAIR IS AVAILABLE AND CAN BE 
COMPLETED ON AFFECTED MOTORCYCLES 

 

Husqvarna Motorcycles North America, Inc. has decided that a defect which relates to motor vehicle safety 
exists with the motorcycle models and years listed above in which the fuel may seep or leak from the fuel level 
sensor and fuel pump mounting area. To ensure the highest level of safety, performance, reliability and 
customer satisfaction, Husqvarna Motorcycles is investigating the possibility of a fuel leak occurrence. 

 

Dealers must immediately stop selling affected 701 SVARTPILEN AND VITPILEN motorcycles listed above. 
Vehicles will be locked out from retail registration in Dealer.net until the remedy is in place.  

 

The remedy for this recall is not yet available.  You will receive another technical bulletin on this topic as soon 
as the recall repair is available and can be completed on affected motorcycles. 

 

In the interim, Husqvarna Motorcycles North America, Inc. has notified all registered owners of the above 
affected motorcycles by mail that if they experience an occurrence of fuel leakage we request that they stop 
riding their motorcycle and contact their local authorized Husqvarna Motorcycles dealer to have their motorcycle 
inspected. A copy of the customer letter is included in this bulletin. 

 

If you are contacted by a customer that says their 701 SVARTPILEN AND VITPILEN listed above is seeping or 
leaking fuel at the fuel level sensor and fuel pump mounting area please contact the Husqvarna Motorcycles 
Dealer Services department by calling 855-282-1054. 

 

Once the remedy is decided, registered owners will be informed again of the remedy to correct the defect in 
cooperation with their local Husqvarna Motorcycles dealer. 


